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The Sandra Day O’Connor Institute will recognize the Regents’ Cup winning student team at 
a future event.  “Civil discourse is a hallmark of Justice O’Connor’s distinguished career,” 
stated O’Connor Institute Chief Executive Officer Sarah Suggs. “We commend the Arizona 
Board of Regents for establishing the Regents’ Cup Competition.” 
 
“Student participants will demonstrate their critical thinking skills while they are exposed to 
different ideas and opinions. This competition is designed to not only highlight our students’ 
talents in these areas, but to honor the longstanding history of debate at our nations’ 
institutions of higher learning – a history that expands individuals’ worldview, reasoning skills 
and respect for others,” said ABOR Executive Director John Arnold.  
 
Applications are now open for undergraduate and graduate students from Arizona State 
University, Northern Arizona University and the University of Arizona to apply to participate 
in the Regents’ Cup. For more information, click here.  
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